

LEGATION OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

Nov. 15, 1966

Dear Professor Lukacs -

I am enclosing a book which was sent to you by Victor Zitta, and which he has inscribed to you.

It would be a great honor and pleasure

for me to visit you. If it is no inconvenience to you, I would appreciate hearing when would be a good time. Would you please write me or telephone me at the Legation (124-224). I speak German as well, and even a little Hungarian.

I look forward to meeting you and wish

you good health.

Sincerely

Edward Alexander Cultural Attache

Lahojatus mejools.

Zulla - veira

1/2

LEGATION OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA



WITH THE COMPLIMENTS OF THE FIRST SECRETARY

and many thoules for a fascinating west and

Couversation. With warm regards -Sdward Celexander